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COUNTY SERVICES WILL BE AVAILABLE AT CITY HALL 
 

(May 27, 2022) The City of Marco Island is pleased to announce that beginning June 1, 2022, 

residents will be able to access services of the Collier County Clerk of the Circuit Court and the Collier 

County Supervisor of Elections without having to leave the Island. Both County agencies will operate 

customer service counters on the first floor of Marco Island City Hall located at 50 Bald Eagle Drive.  

 

An employee of the Clerk of the Circuit Court will be on hand during regular business hours to 

process payments for traffic and criminal fines, issue marriage licenses, receive Declarations of 

Domicile and process passport applications.  A representative from the Supervisor of Elections will be 

available to provide voter registration and election information.  District One County Commissioner 

Rick LoCastro will also have an office in City Hall.   
 

The City’s utility billing and customer service counters will remain on the first floor of City Hall. 

However, Building and Public Works personnel have been relocated to the City Hall Annex, 1310 San 

Marco Road.  Hours of operation, phone numbers and email addresses for those departments will 

not change. Residents doing business with the Building Department should enter the parking lot 

between City Hall and the Police Department.  Due to construction on the City Hall campus, parking 

is temporarily limited. Please drive with caution and watch for construction workers in the area.   

 

Marco Island City Hall is open from 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m., Monday-Friday.  
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